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Next week the Y6 children have their SATs assessments.  They will be welcome into school at 8am where they will be provided with a 

delicious 

 You may notice some changes beginning to 

appear to our website during this half term.  

Following the feedback that you gave in the last 

questionnaire, we are implementing a new 

communication system - more news and 

information as it unfolds! 

 This half term, our Value will be Care and the skill 

that we will develop is ‘Enquiry and Discussion’ 

Superstars! 
 

    Our new Reception children 
who have all had a lovely time in 

class this week and have 
impressed us already! 

Well done! 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

          

                                    
Calling all parents! 

A consent form and a data sheet form have 

been sent home.  Please complete the consent 

form and then check that all details are correct 

on the data sheet, before returning both to 

school – thank you!  

 Welcome back to the new school year – we hope 

that you have had an enjoyable summer.  It has 

been lovely to see all of the children settle in so 

quickly. 

 Every year we develop areas of the curriculum as 

we work to continually improve.  This year, we will 

be working to improve Spelling (the New 

Curriculum has very challenging expectations,) 

Reading Comprehension and also 

develop the ways in which the more  

able can ‘Master’ the curriculum 

 

18th Sept    Class 2 start Forest School 

25th Sept    McMillan Coffee  Morning 

15th Oct     School Disco 

19/20th & 21st INSET 

22nd      Half term      

2nd Nov     Return to school 

3rd Nov      Class 2 start Gym 

5th Nov      Book Fayre 

10th Nov    Individual Photographs 

4th Dec     Beauty and the Beast Panto 

18th Dec    End of term  

2016 

4th Jan       Return to school 
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